
TOWN OF WALLBURG 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 
MUNICIPAL TRASH AND RECYCLABLES COLLECTION 

 
Issued on: October 11, 2021 

 
Due Date: November 5, 2021 

 
The Town of Wallburg will receive sealed proposals from experienced, qualified vendors who 

specialize in trash and recycling services for the following: 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 21-001 
Municipal Trash and Recyclables Collection 

 
Proposals will be accepted until November 5, 2021 at 4:00 PM at the Wallburg Town Hall 

located at 8020 NC Hwy 109, Wallburg, N.C. or PO Box 607, Wallburg, N.C. 27373. 

 
The Town of Wallburg plans to contract for municipal trash and recyclables collection.  This 

Request for Proposals is for municipal trash and recyclables collection ONLY. 
The Town expects to select the contractor within 90 days. 

 
Proposal documents may be obtained from Donna Alwine, Town Clerk, at the Wallburg Town 

Hall located at 8020 NC Hwy 109, Wallburg, N.C., or on the Town's website 
www.townofwallburg.com 

 
Proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope identifying the contractor's name, the RFP 

title, the RFP number, and the RFP due date on the face of the envelope. 
 

Submission of a proposal signifies the contractor's agreement that its proposal and the content 
thereof are valid and may become part of the contract negotiated between the Town of 

Wallburg and the successful Contractor.  All prices submitted shall remain in effect for the 
contract period. 

  
Questions should be directed to:       Jay W. Wagner, Town Attorney 
      Fisher Wagner, PLLC 
      PO Box 5506 
      High Point, NC 27262-5506 
        (336) 883-9156 
      jwagner@highpointlaw.com 
 

http://www.townofwallburg.com/

